
 

 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

You’re Invited 
to share your views about the proposed rate 

increases from Manitoba Hydro 
Manitoba Hydro has applied to the Public Utilities Board (Board) for a 7.9 
per cent increase to hydro rates on August 1, 2017 and another 7.9 per 
cent increase on April 1, 2018.  
 
For a residential customer not on electric heat (using an average of 
1,000 kilowatt-hours (kWh) per month), the combined impact of these rate 
increases is an additional $14.31 per month after April 1, 2018. 
 

For a residential customer that has electric heat (using an average of 
2,000 kilowatt-hours (kWh) per month), the combined impact of these rate 
increases is an additional $27.33 per month after April 1, 2018. 
 

Further details are available at : www.pubmanitoba.ca 
 
How do I share my views? 
 
You can share your views on the proposed rate increases with the Public 
Utilities Board in three ways: 
• Oral presentation - If you wish to make a verbal presentation to the 
Board at a Public Hearing, please register with the Public Utilities Board 
by writing to the Board office at the address listed below, or by sending an 
email to publicutilities@gov.mb.ca. Presentations are limited to a 
maximum of ten minutes. 
• Written comment - If you would like to comment on the rate increase, 
please go to www.pubmanitoba.ca and provide your comment. 
• As an approved intervener – If you want to be an Intervener, please 
go to www.pubmanitoba.ca and register to become an intervener. 

 
Manitoba Public Utilities Board 

400-330 Portage Avenue 
Winnipeg, Manitoba R3C 0C4 

Phone: 204 945 2638 
Email: publicutilities@gov.mb.ca 
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